Hello Mill Creek, it is Thursday, April 17th.

Students, a reminder that cell phones and earbuds should not be used during school hours. Phones and
earbuds should be turned oft and stored in your locker during the school day. If you are found to be
using your phone or earbuds during school hours, they will be confiscated.

Today, 8th graders will take the PSAT. A reminder that Mr. Thompson’s morning math classes will
meet in Mrs. Pitsenberger’s room and Mr. Zurk’s morning classes will meet in Mr. Brown’s room. The

8th grade hallway will be closed to all 6th and 7th graders and the bells will be off.

8th graders, you will need a charged Chromebook for the PSAT. If you need to pick up a Chromebook
this morning, please report to Mr. Hinds’ room after announcements to check one out. You may also
bring a calculator, snack, and water with you into the testing room. You will not have access to your
locker during breaks, so make sure you have everything you need with you before testing. Phones,
smartwatches, and other electronic devices are not allowed in the testing room. We will make an
announcement when it is time to transition to your testing room.

Thank you and let’s make tomorrow even better!



